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Upcoming Services  and Events  
 
Sept 17-        9:15 am - Church school children meet  
                w/Father 
                          9:30 am - Divine Liturgy - Elevation of the   
               Cross  (transferred from Wed,  
               Sept 14th) 
Sept 24 -        9:30 am - Divine Liturgy w/Fr David Koles  
                
Oct     1 -        9:15 am - General Confession 
                           9:30 am - Divine Liturgy  
 

Prayers for the Blessing 
 

Bishops Paul and John of Aleppo, captive in Syria.  
Father Stephen and Pani Debbie Masliuk 
Matushka Evelyn Kreta 
Abbot Archimandrite Seraphim 
Military Deployment: Robert Buckles  
Catechumen: Sally Balis 
Those who are sick: Christy & Christina Adams; 
Mildred Arendac;Juan Aguilar, Antonette 
Barmashi,  Paul Betts; James Brideau; Jeannie 
Brideau; Debi Broadus; Jim Cernera; Joyce 
Chadwick; Frank Chamberlain; Bernard & Kerri 
Christenson;Julie Cipu;Marianna Coca; Anthony 
Cordero; George Costa, Rosemary Delaney, Charlie 
Demetri;    Jenna Dionis; Patti Fischer;Louise  Karoli 
Gallagher; Luba Geeza, Mike Green; Patty 
Ivanov;George Jones;Bill Kovachi;Violet Laska; 
June Lopen, Jonathan Lubin,Thomas Matthews; 

Jaimie McCarvill; Zoe Michael;  Michael Moras,Jr.; 
Theodore Morrison;Nezar Nassif, Kimberly Orosz;   
Pat Perrotta, George Piazza; John Rafail, Nadia 
Rehbinder, David Schutte; Chris Sheridan; Kelly 
Small;Charles &  Joann Soter;  Ted Tallcouch; 
William Thomas; Paulette Todisco; Margaret Torre; 

Fr Andrew Tregubov Mary Valis;Alice Vasil; Joe 
Vitale; Lee Wojcak; Michael Wilson 

If anyone should be added or removed from this 
list, please contact Kim O’Brien at 
kimobrien720@gmail.com. 

 

Prayers in Memoriam 
 
                               40 Days 
 
                   Walter Ostrowski 

         James Karoli 
 

September 

18 Michael Adam (2015) 

19 Lazar (Louis) Theodos (1948) 

 Chrisothimi (Mimi) Karoli (1948) 

 George Panoli (1991) 

 Marie Dimitri Lazar (2007) 

20  Sotiro Toroveci (1949) 

 Oscar Phillips (1986) 

 Louis Naum (1989) 

21 Richard Vangel (2019) 

 

Condolences  
 

St. George was saddened to learn that Walter 
Ostrowski passed away on Monday, September 
11th.  Walter was the brother-in-law to Jen Goetz. 
We extend our condolences to the Ostrowski, 
Goetz, and Lopen families. May his memory be 
eternal! 
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Church School news 

 

Church School for the 2023 - 2024 school year began on 
Sunday, September 10th. 

A reminder: Each Sunday at 9:15AM (except for the 1st 
Sunday of each month and the last Sunday of the 
month when Fr. Sergei is not serving), there will be a 
short teaching from Fr. Sergei with the Church School 
children in the Church before the children move to their 
classes in the Church Hall. (The reason there will be no 
discussion with the Church School on the 1st Sunday of 
each month is General Confession is scheduled at that 
same 9:15 AM time).   

Birth Announcement 

 

Congratulations to Chelsey (O'Brien) and Hans Lugus 
on the birth of their son, Otto Wallace, born on 
September 7, 2023. He weighed in at 7lbs 8oz. Proud 
grandparents are Kim and John O'Brien and Jennifer and 
Kristjan Lugus.His great-grandmothers are Toni 
Barmashi and Mary O'Brien.  

Per Shume Vjet!                                     Many Years! 

 

FORCC 30th Anniversary Dinner 

 

On October 1, 2023 FORCC will celebrate the 30th 
anniversary of its founding. The annual banquet will be 
held at St. Dimitrie Romanian Orthodox Church in 
Easton starting at 12:30pm. The guest speaker will be 
Dr. Philip Mamalakis from Holy Cross Seminary. Each 
parish has received information for making reservations 
for the banquet. A buffet dinner will be available for 
$45.00 for reservations made by Sept. 20th . Children's 
tickets, up to age 12, are $10.00. 

Contact your parish FORCC representative for tickets or 
Nina Kosowsky at nk246@aol.com.  

 

 

 

 

September Charity  

 

The charity for the months of August and September 
will be Spooner House. 

Pastoral Emergency Care 

 

If there is an emergency, and you would like a priest 
to contact you, call Father Sergei at 203-331-2251 
(cell), 203-713-6007 (home) or Bill Kovachi at 203-
449-4404. 
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